
Website :  www.sunnybankshed.org 

Men in sheds, building communities, working shoulder to shoulder. 

This shed is the initiative of the Sunnybank RSL Sub Branch                                                          
and the Sunnybank Uniting Church. 

                        Newsletter :   June 2017 

Contacts :    Des Broom - Chairman  0407 018 037       Michael Langham  - Treasurer  3272 8085  
                     Ken Griggs - Secretary  0478 224 269        Wyn Jones - Shed Manager  0412 043 795 
Location : Hillcrest St, Sunnybank Hills– Adjacent to Sunnybank Uniting Church parking area. 

Postal Address :  Unit 5 / 62 Pinelands Road, Sunnybank Hills. QLD. 4109 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warwick on his path to success!   These boys love work-they could watch it all day!   Dr Chris needed a box for Samoa. 

Raised garden beds? No Worries!         Herb’s? Who’s Herb? These are ours!          Con, Ted & Bruce at St David’s Fete. 

 
 
 

Are YOU Interested? 
Bruce is organising a visit to                

                              Mt Gravatt Shed to see a demonstration. 
        It could be on Tuesday 27 June.      Stay tuned! 

DON’T LAUGH! 
My mate says, “Cheer 

up! Things could be 
worse. You could be 
stuck down a hole 

filled with water!” I 
know he means well. 



This newsletter is printed by the office of Kim Marx, Councillor for Runcorn, who supports us.  

 

 

 

 

Committee Meetings    3rd  Friday  each month 

June 16 

July 21 

August 18 
 

Shed B-B-Q & Social Day - last Friday of the month 

- next one 30 June 

 

   

 

 This  SBDCMS Inc. Newsletter is compiled by      

Ken Tedford, Publicity Officer for the Shed.  

    Contact Ken at kenjan.tedford@bigpond.com  

 
Freya Ostapovitch was the guest speaker at our recent 

barbecue.  
She spoke about the important role Men's Sheds play in 

maintaining men's welfare. Freya went on to discuss   
mental health issues with some credence as someone in 

her family has experienced this.  
Freya has been a keen supporter of our shed. She also 
mentioned that she will be contesting the next state    

election for the seat of Stretton. 

 
  On June      1st - Peter E.       4th - Owen L.                                  
                    6th - Ian H.             7th -  Ken T., Tim B.        
                        12th - Des B.       15th - Ken G.                                 

Brian P. 

Hobbies: Gardening, Family 

Gatherings & the Theatre 

Recent Holiday: Nelson Bay 

Previous Job: Finance with  

                          the ANZ Bank 

   *************************************                 

Frank M. 

Hobbies: Wood & Metal Work,                                                

Spoon Carving 

Recent Holiday: Peregian Beach 

Previous Job: Electrical &       

Lighting Engineer 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 Clifton is installing a security system in the shed. 
 We are compiling a list of simple small projects which 

can be made with wood with little machinery usage. 
 Mike continues to keep an eagle eye on the finances. 

Thanks, Mike. 
  Some basic floor mats have been added to the shed 

to alleviate sore feet from standing on concrete for 
too long.          

 Sunnybank Hills Rotary has approached us to help 
make some Buddy Benches for a local school. 

 Geoff has advertised the old three-phase band saw on 
Gumtree and sold it. 

 Four new members were added to our number. 
           (Look above for two of them.)                                
                                                     

YOU’RE INVITED! 
There will be a  

Composting Hub  
launched in the Garden  

by the Brisbane City Council 
on Saturday 8 July. 

Australia’s BIGGEST Morning Tea 
on Friday 16 June at 10am at Sunnybank Uniting Church 

for the Cancer Council    Cost only $5 

Start putting some coins away.  
Come the 1 July you will need $40. 


